Creciente
Social Committee Meeting
South Building Community Room
Thursday, March 30, 2017
Minutes

Call to Order: 1:02 pm by Carol Kucharek

Members present: Carol Kucharek, Lynn Dawson, Maraby Aflardt, Maria Boha, Gall
Crane, Fran Grier, Sally Hadden, Cheryi Thompson, Sue Waite, and Donna Wardanian

Absent: Kathy Luce, Clare Radice, Bonnie Ridener, and Cheri Whitenack

Minutes - Minutes of the January 11, 2017 were passed around by Carol Kucharek.
Treasury Report - Carol reported that the Social Committee has $2074.67. This does
not include $132.92 for the South Building Christmas Fund and $313.77 for Water
Aerobics. The following committees contributed: Bridge $511, Euchre $76, Book Club
$17, 50/50 Raffles $644.

Carol brought up the possibility of covering the doors to the party room and recovering

the office door with the same pattern of film.

Sally Hadden motioned to cover the doors with a film that prevents from seeing into the
social room.
Lynn Dawson seconded the motion.

Discussion was held. Carol said that Justine has $220 in Comcast Reward Money and

a portion of that would pay for the film.
& voted for covering the doors, 3 voted not to cover the doors and 1 abstained.

After further discussion of various other ways to cover the doors, Carol said that just the
office door would be recovered. This would give us a chance 1o see what it looks like
and then we would decide if we want to cover the party room doors. We also voted to
use the diamond pattern.

Carol asked if any member had a project that they would like the Social Committee to

undertake.

1. Sally brought up the possibility of getting a sound system that would be installed in
the Poolroom that could be used for water aerobics and other outdoor functions.
Sally will research this and bring us information. Social Committee is willing to
spend up to $1000. Sally or Carol will ask to have this put on the April 18 Board
Meeting for approval with the understanding that the Social Committee will pay for
this.

5 Carol needs $300 to restock supplies for the next season.




lendar

Euchre Bonnie and Maraby

Bridge Maraby

Canista Carol

Bingo Clare

Book Club Becky and Angie

January Party Gail and Sharon Mastic (Tentative date Jan. 12)
February Party Donna

March Parade Sally

March Party Sally

Thanksgiving No one

Christmas Eve Morning  No one

Dates and times for parties will be determined by the person planning the party. We will
also try to come up with some different themes for the parties.

Gail Crane gave information on the Sunset Cruise. We will revisit this as a possible
function next year.

Bocci Ball - Carol looked at the possibility of having it on the deck. This is not possible.
hard pack sand.

Fran suggested going to a Spring Training Game next year. She will look into this.
Carol said that she is open 1o suggestions from anyone for an outing.

Athank you note from Justine for her wedding gift was shared by those present.

The Social Committee was very appreciative to Nancy Evans and Jeanne Fields for the
delicious treats they made for us. A BIG THANK YOU to them.

Fran Grier moved to adjourn at 2:15pm.
Sally Hadden seconded.

Respectfully submitted,

Lynn Dawson
Secretary

However,-Sally -has a-Bocei-Ball-setthat-she will-bring next-year. It could-be-used-on-the—-




